
Subject: Re: Next Board Meeting
From: Leonardo Magana <maganaleonardo@hotmail.com>
Date: 10/02/2017 10:34 AM
To: Darin <darin@lani.org>

Is good for me 
Thank you 
Let me know 

________________________________

From: Darin <darin@lani.org>
Sent: Friday, September 29, 2017 4:47:01 PM
To: Ana M. Ricardo; Don Swartz; Fr. John Bakas; Jacob Segal; Leonardo Magana; Marc 
Tavakoli; Vanessa Rivera
Subject: Next Board Meeting 

Hi Everyone,

I would like to schedule the last board meeting for the year on Monday, November 20.  What 
do you all think?

Let me know if there are any problems with this date.  I know it’s close to Thanksgiving.

Darin French

Program Manager

Los Angeles Neighborhood Initiative

800 S. Figueroa Street, Ste. 970

Los Angeles, CA 90017

213/627-1822 x13

213/627-1821 fax

darin@lani.org
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